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NABL Sends Letter to Treasury on COVID-19 Issues.
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, NABL sent a letter to the U.S. Treasury asking it to
addresses certain tax issues that may affect the functioning of the tax-exempt bond markets during
the current outbreak of the novel coronavirus disease.

In the letter, NABL asks Treasury to (1) clarify that, at least for a temporary period, TEFRA hearings
are not required to be held in person and (2) to provide relief as it relates to refunding and
remarketing issues.

You can find the full letter here.
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